
 

 
 
 
 

Paris, 17th April 2009 
 

Orco Property Group website is now enriched with a new "Shareholder corner" 
 
 
Prior to the Ordinary General Meeting which will take place in Luxembourg on April 
30th 2009, Orco Property Group website is now enriched with a new "Shareholder 
corner", an informative and user-friendly space dedicated to 
shareholders, available at the following address: 
http://www.orcogroup.com/en/shareholders-corner. 
 
The Shareholder corner offers the company's latest news and Q&A's giving all 
necessary data and information needed to better understand Orco Property Group, 
and to participate in the group's continued evolution in Central Europe. This 
dedicated space also presents the group's highly active Foundation, particularly in 
the Czech Republic, and throughout Central Europe. 
 
Orco Property Group is eager to encourage its shareholders to involve themselves in 
constant dialogue with the group. Shareholders can register to receive the latest 
news on the company and its ongoing projects by e-mail. 
 
Eager to support an animated quality dialogue with its shareholders, Orco Property 
Group founder and President Jean-François Ott will answer Internet users on the 
Boursorama website, on April 22nd. 
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